
Presidents Commission on Disability Issues Commendation Letters Purpose and Procedures 

 

Purpose: The purpose of the commendation letter is to provide recognition to a person within the SRU 
campus community who seeks to create a campus community that is free of barriers and discrimination 
and to empower people with disabilities to be full participants in all facets of university life. PCDI hopes 
to support and showcase people within our campus community who are going above and beyond the 
norm. Anyone on campus can be nominated for this commendation letter, including faculty or staff.   

 

Procedures: Anyone within the campus community can submit a nomination on behalf of a faculty or 
staff member. The nomination letter can be one page in length to showcase the person’s support to 
those with disabilities in their daily work. The President’s Commission on Disability Issues will review the 
nomination and provide the person with a commendation letter to recognize their diligence and efforts. 
Nominations can be submitted anytime throughout the semester. There is no deadline. The goal of the 
commission is to highlight many people on campus semesterly.   

   

Nominations can be submitted by staff, students, and faculty using the form on the President’s 
Commission webpage. To access, use this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/AP8fbz52Aa  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/AP8fbz52Aa

